
This term we are learning about: 

 
As Geographers, we will learn about allotments in the UK and 
how the government encouraged people to have them to 
support food rationing during WW2. We will learn about food 
webs and animal life cycles, including how living things are 
dependent on one another within a habitat. As investigators, 
we will discover the different ways that plants reproduce and 
will dissect flowering plants to identify the different 
structures. We will look at farming in the UK and the 
techniques used in modern farming, including the challenges 
that farmers face. We will research the benefits of eating 
seasonally and about the pros and cons of importing food. We 
will also learn about world farming and how the different 
climate zones affect where different foods can be grown. 

As Artists, we will explore the work of Pablo Picasso 
and Rembrandt and introduce a range of shading 
techniques. We will create black and white 
photographs and use pencil, pen and ink wash to 
reimagine their photographs in a shaded drawing. 

In Computing, we will become game creators that plan a game, 
design and create the game environment and create the game 
quest.  

As Scientists, we will learn what life cycles are, order the 
stages of life cycles for different animal species and compare 
them. We will learn the five key mammalian characteristics. 
We will also learn about the stages and processes of the human 
life cycle. We will investigate how humans change and develop 
from infants to adolescence in the juvenile stage and learn 
about the changes that happen during puberty.  We will learn 
about how humans change as they get older. 

In Design Technology, children will learn about the meaning 
and benefits of seasonal eating, including food preparation and 
cooking techniques. 

 

 

  

 
 

 

Year Five 

PE Days 

Week A 

G2 – Tuesday and Friday 

G3 – Tuesday and 
Wednesday 

G4 – Wednesday and Friday 

Week B 

All classes: Tuesday, 
Wednesday and Thursday. 

Please come into school in 
PE kit on PE. Days 

 

Other info 

Please remember to 
read with your child 
for 10-15 minutes 

daily and record on 
Seesaw.  

Please also check 
their spelling lists 

each week to assist 
with learning their 

spellings. 

Homework and 
spellings are set 

every Friday. 
Spelling tests take 

place, and 
homework is due in 
on a Wednesday.  

All children need a 
water bottle in 

school every day. 

 

 


